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IMPORTANT NOTICE 
There will be no After School Care Club on  
Friday, 23rd July 2021 due to school closing 
at 1pm for pupils. 

Case of COVID-19:  
 
Dear Families,   
  
We have been advised that a person in our school has 
tested positive for coronavirus.  
  
We have already notified the close contacts. If your child 
has NOT been identified as a close contact of the case 
and they do not need to self-isolate they can continue to 
attend school.  
 
The government has confirmed that from the 19th July 
2021 we will move to step 4 on the roadmap. This means 
the end to most legal restrictions for individuals, and sup-
porting businesses to mitigate the risks of transmission.  
 
At Rushey Green we will continue to operate in the same 
manner until we return to school in September.  Chil-
dren will remain in their class bubbles and parents and 
carers are encouraged to continue to take a weekly lat-
eral flow test and report a positive case to the office im-
mediately.  
 
We are looking forward to our final week in school.  
 
Next week the children can look forward to a SPANISH 
Day on Monday, and class parties on day chosen by their 
class teacher.  
 

SCHOOL WILL CLOSE ON FRIDAY 23RD JULY AT 1PM 

MEXICO CLASS 
In English, 3M has been reading ‘Where the 

forest meets the sea’ by 
Jeannie Baker, as our 
core book. The relief col-
lage illustrations in the 
book were constructed 
using natural materials, 
creating a stunning three-
dimensional effect. Mexi-

co class then re-created our own rainforests 
using natural resources. 



UNIFORM 
School Uniform is for all children from Nursery to Year 6: 
• Green sweatshirt/cardigan with school logo (sold at Whitehall Clothiers Lewisham & 
Bailwood Fashions Ltd., Lewisham High Street); 
• White shirt or polo shirt (with a collar); 

• Grey skirt or grey pinafore dress; 

• Grey trousers or grey shorts; 
• Green/Grey hijab; 

• Green and white check summer dress; 
• White/grey socks or tights; 

• Flat, black sensible shoes - (no logos/black trainers/crocs or open toed sandals/flip 
flops/high heels); 
• during winter months, children may wear wellington boots to school but these MUST 
be stored in a bag and indoor shoes worn whilst inside the building; 
Rushey Green Book Bag. 
P.E. Uniform is for all children from Reception to Year 6 
• green shorts  (sold at Whitehall Clothiers Lewisham & Bailwood Fashions Ltd, Lewi-
sham High Street); 
• Plain white t-shirt - no logos; 

• Black tracksuit for outdoor winter activities; 

• plimsolls/trainers 
Rushey Green drawstring bag to keep these in at school. 
PE Kit should be worn for After School sporting clubs.  
All PE kits should be free from any logo or brand name, apart from the school logo. 
Jewellery/Headwear/Nail Varnish and Makeup 
On health and safety grounds, we do not allow children to wear jewellery to school 
(except for small studs and watches). We do not allow headwear to be worn during class 
time or inside school buildings, except for religious or medical reasons. We also do not 
allow nail varnish and makeup to be worn at any time during school. 
All clothing should be clearly labelled with your child’s name. This is especially important, 
as uniform items look similar and can easily be confused for another child’s. The school 
cannot accept responsibility for any lost items. 
Where to buy? 
Whitehall Clothiers & Bailwood Fashions Ltd. in Lewisham stock our uniform.  



SPANISH DAY 2021 
On Monday 19th July 2021 the whole school will be involved in a Spanish Day. 

We will be enjoying a variety of fun activities as we learn more about: art, culture, his-
tory, music, dancing, food and festivals in Spain and other Spanish speaking countries. 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2021 
Click here to view information about this year’s summer reading challenge. 

SENSORY SESSION 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chef Luke ran a wonderful sensory session with some of our Yr4 children this week.  We picked fruit from 
our vegetable garden and made our very own exotic fruit kebabs. 
 
The students learnt about nutrition, textures, smells and mouth watering flavours.  Thank you Chef Luke 
for this exciting session!   

 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/summer-reading-challenge-2021


ENGLAND CLASS 
England Class have been very busy over the last few weeks!  

 
 
In science we have been growing new plants from old and dying plants. 
 
 
We grew celery, cabbages, lettuce and some rosemary. We also grew pumpkins and flowers from 
seeds.  We then spent some time clearing our very overgrown planter so that we could plant our experi-
ments. He is what we have achieved so far! 

In English we have been reading the book ‘Leaf’. It is about a Polar Bear and the effect that climate 
change had on her life. He is just some of our work.  
 

 
 

SRI LANKA CLASS 
Sri Lanka Class have been reading ‘Varjak’ Paw by SF Said.  We have been learning how to describe 

settings  and have written about Varjak’s adventure in the city for the first time.  Enjoy! 


